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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: The house, lissenden garden

From: Eva Nielsen  
Sent: 03 February 2017 10:17 
To: Hazelton, Laura 
Subject: The house, lissenden garden 
 
Dear Laura Hazelton, 
 
My name is Eva Nielsen, 
I live in 37, Clevedon Mansions. 
I must strongly object to Jay Jay's plans of an additional floor on his house. When he got planning 
permission for the house , he managed to overcome all the objections by not making the house 
taller than the Cottage.  
To have a 3 storey red brick wall in front of my balcony is unbearable. 
Please please do not give planning permission . 
Camden has already given planning permission to Parliament Hill School to build a new building 
less than 20 metres from my daughter's bedroom window in spite of our objections. 
Don't ruin Lissenden Gardens. 
Yours sincerely 
Eva Nielsen  


